1l TonnTo Councillor Josh Colle

Ward 15, Eglinton-Lawrence

City Hall, 100 Quesn Strest Wast Tel: 416-382-4027

2nd Fioar, Suite B30 Fax: 418-392-4191

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 ceunciilor_colle@toronto.ca

March 29, 2011

Attn: Francine Adamo and North York Community Council Members
From: Councillor Josh Colle

Re: Declare an Event of Municipal Significance

SUMMARY

The 4™ Annual York-Eglinton International Street Festival will be taking place on August 12 - 1é,
2011 from 10:00am to 10:30pm on Eglinton Avenue West between Marlee Avenue and Dufferin
Street.

This event is a celebration of the diversity of Toronto’s communities and brings together

businesses and the community for a weekend of entertainment and celebration on Eglinton
Avenue.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. North York Community Council recommends that, for liquor licensing purposes, the
York-Eglinton Intemational Street Festival, to be held on August 12 - 13, 2011, be
declared an event of municipal significance and/or community significance and advise
the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario that it has no objection to it taking place.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Josh Colie
Ward 15 — Eglinton — Lawrence
City of Toronto



